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To: David Hewlett/HSD1/DOH/GB .G

Gwen Skinner/HSD1/DOH/GBC GRo-Cj 

Ann Willins/HSD1 /DOH/GB@EGRo-c 
cc: 

Subject: Re; HAEMOPHILIACS WITH HEP C 
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Mike McGovern 
09/09/99 07:50 

Sent by; Mike McGovernlHSD1 

To: Charles Lister/HSD1IDOH/GB@ GRO-C 
cc: 

._._._._._.. 

Subject: Re: HAEMOPHILIACS WITH HEP C .A

Charles 
Lord Hunt should write 

to 

Susan Deacon as we agreed at the meeting before she meets the 
Haem Soc or at the very least before she makes any statement. There should be joined up UK 
policy here. Lord Hunt might be in a difficult position if he were to meet the Haem Soc after 
SD's statement and his letter might float your idea of a joint announcement -or even consistent 
separate national ones -after he has also met them. Even if SD thinks there is a case to 
answer in relation to the 1995/7 heat treatment gap in Scotland this could be part of the 
Statement pointing up that policy in all 4 countries was to compensate only negligent damage. 
This would be helpful in laying the ground for any announcement on settling the blood 
transfusion cases. 
Mike 
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